

2 September 2021

Mr Andrew Wallace MP Chair Parliamentary Joint Committee on Corporations and Financial Services PO Box 6100 Parliament House CANEBRRA ACT 2600

By email: corporations.joint@aph.gov.au

Dear Mr Wallace

Re: Regulation of the use of Financial Services such as Credit Cards & Digital Wallets for Online Gambling

During the recent public hearing of the Committee's Inquiry into credit card betting, Responsible Wagering Australia (RWA) agreed to update the Committee on progress towards prohibiting the use of credit cards across RWA member platforms.

During my testimony I foreshadowed that the Australian Banking Association (ABA) and technical representatives from within its membership had agreed to meet with RWA to scope the technical elements involved in this credit card prohibition. I am writing to inform you that this initial meeting was held on Wednesday 25 August, and we have identified a number of technical questions that we will work through over the coming weeks. This initial discussion will be supported by dedicated working groups formed from within the RWA and ABA membership.

We will work to achieve our good faith commitment to progress this issue in a timely manner. I will keep the Committee informed of major developments as they come to hand.

In the interim, please do not hesitate to contact me directly by telephone on 0414 575 937 or by email on brent.jackson@responsiblewagering.com.au if RWA can be of any further assistance.

Yours sincerely

Brent Jackson Chief Executive Officer